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June 17, 2025 
To whom it may concern, 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Regarding Some Media Reports 
 
 
Today, some media outlets reported the arrest of an individual on suspicion of violating the Financial Instruments 
and Exchange Act (insider trading) in connection with our company’s stock. 
 
The reports include a statement suggesting that a non-public material fact was conveyed to the arrested individual 
by one of our employees. However, this is not factual. 
Our company continues to fully cooperate with the investigative authorities, and should any matters arise that 
require disclosure, we will promptly make such information public. 

Company name istyle Inc. 
Representative Tetsuro Yoshimatsu, 

Representative Director and Chairperson, CEO 
  (Stock Exchange Code: 3660 Prime Market) 

Contact Kei Sugawara, Director and Vice Chairperson, CFO  
      (TEL. 03-6161-3660) 

Note: This document has been translated from the Japanese original for reference purposes only. In the event of any discrepancy 
between this translated document and the Japanese original, the original shall prevail. The Company assumes no responsibility for 
this translation or for direct, indirect or any other forms of damages arising from the translation. 


